
 

 

 

 

Customer communication regarding Storm Darragh - UK Supply 
Chain disruption - potential delays 

 

We would like to keep you informed about an important issue affecting our partnerships with 
international carriers. Due to the aftermath of Storm Darragh, there are potential delays that may 
impact our operations. The storm turned out to be as severe as, if not worse than, anticipated, causing 
significant disruptions. While we’re still in the process of recovering from the storm's effects, here’s an 
initial update to keep you informed. We’ll provide more details as things progress. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out directly to your local TR contact/team. We’ll 
continue to monitor the situation closely and update you as necessary. 

 

Port Impact: 

Southampton: 
There has been significant disruption due to several empty stack collapses in the yard, which will 
impact the berthing line-up. We expect the full effect to become clearer in the coming days. 

London Gateway: 
Both pilot stations remain closed, with Dover being used as an alternative. While the impact on the 
berthing line-up is being assessed, a delay to the NEMO vessel APL Savannah is likely. 

Felixstowe: 
The port had already accounted for significant stoppages in its planning, so no further knock-on 
effects are expected. However, the pilot station may experience additional closures due to sea 
conditions, though arrangements for pre-boarding are in place. 

Belfast: 
Belfast was closed from Saturday 03:00 to Sunday 07:00 for a full stop. No vessels were alongside 
during that time, but there may be a knock-on effect. 

Dublin: 
Dublin was closed from Friday 19:00 to Sunday 10:00 for a full stop. No vessels were alongside during 
that period, but we expect a significant knock-on effect with all vessels being pushed off their slots. 


